
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You are cordially invited to the 11th annual Motion Picture/Television 
Animation Night on Wednesday, May 19th on Facebook. The program will start 
at 7:00pm. This event showcases the work of student animators from the 
Motion Picture / Television program and celebrates the talent, enthusiasm, and 
creativity of our artists. The animation projects will include portfolio work from 
current students, animations from several area high schools and projects 
from other College of DuPage animation classes. We promise an exciting 
evening for all!  
   
 
Here is the link to the Facebook page that will host Animation Night 2021! The 
actual program link will be available on this page after May 12th. 
https://www.facebook.com/collegeofdupage 


